
MEWALDT-KING STUDENT RESEARCH AWARD 

The Mewaldt-King Student Research Award will be 
presented for the first time at the Centennial Meeting 
of the Cooper Ornithological Society in Sacramento, 
California, 13-17 April 1993. The amount of the award 
will change with the changing balance in the Society's 
endowment and the share of the endowment that has 
been separately accumulated for this award. The award 
will support student research in areas critically impor­
tant to avian conservation biology, such as population 
ecology (e.g., demography, dispersal, and "floater" dy­
namics), population genetics, behavioral ecology (e.g., 
social systems, breeding behavior, and foraging), and 
ecophysiology (e.g., energetics and annual cycles). 

This award honors the memory of Dr. L. Richard 

Mewaldt and Dr. James R. King, both scientists well 
known for their significant contributions to ornithology 
and for their untiring service to the Cooper Ornitho­
logical Society. 

If you wish to contribute to the award fund, please 
send your check to Donald R. Powers, COS Treasurer, 
Division of Natural Sciences, George Fox College, 
Newberg, OR 97132. If you have any questions about 
the award, please call or write Diana F. Tom back, Chair, 
Mewaldt-King Award Fund Committee, Department 
of Biology, University of Colorado at Denver, Campus 
Box 171, P .0. Box 173364, Denver, CO 80217-3364, 
(303) 556-2657.
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